Chanakya National Law University

NOTICE

Students who want to change their rooms in next academic year
should submit their application in the warden office. Last date for
submission of applications is 30 April 2025; no application will be
accepted after that day. Whoever’s room has AC installed, their
room will be change.

Note: - No one is allowed to stay single in a double room
occupancy.
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